
Dear friend,

On behalf of Cure Blindness Project thank you 
for your recent commitment to join our Global 
Partners Program, a program made up of individual 
ophthalmologists and ophthalmological practices 
dedicated to helping cure treatable blindness in 
low- and middle-income communities throughout 
sub-Saharan Africa and South Asia.

Why sub-Saharan Africa and South Asia?  
Because this is where help is most needed. 

Globally, 43 million people are blind. A staggering 
number when we know that 80% of this burden is 
treatable or preventable. 90% of people suffering 
from vision loss live in low- and middle-income 
countries where a solution isn’t available. This is 
where we work. 

Your commitment will not only help support direct 
patient care but also the training of local doctors. 
By building local capacity and ensuring quality 
infrastructure and equipment are available, Cure 
Blindness Project (and you as a Global Partner) are 
helping to build sustainable systems of care. From 
the ground up. Let’s see what’s possible.  

Our long-term strategy is clear. We want to help 
countries to build systems that address care at 
the primary, secondary and tertiary levels. This 
foundational system building takes time. It also 
takes resources. As a global partner, you will play 
a role in the success of emerging systems that will 
change the lives of millions of people. Millions.   
That’s an amazing gift. 

As an ophthalmologist, we know you’ve dedicated 
your career to diagnosing and treating patients to 
allow them to retain sight to enjoy a fuller,  
happier life. 

As a Global Partner, you have the opportunity to 
help people who need it most. You have the power 
to change lives by restoring sight. Your generosity 
will be life-changing for not only patients, but their 
families and their communities. 

With gratitude, 

K-T Overbey   
CEO, Cure Blindness Project   

Always dream of the impossible, then try!“ Dr. Geoff Tabin, Co-Founder 


